Richard W. Redniss

From: Sent: David Tunick [dtunick@tunickart.com] Monday, December 02, 2013 6:37 AM

To:

Richard W. Redniss

Subject:

Re: Map/Zone Change from R-20 to RA-1 (File Number: 213-33)

Rick,

Thank you for explaining the zoning and showing the plans last night. I'm glad I had 45 minutes to attend the meeting.

If I had known as much about the proposed zoning change at the beginning as I do now as a result of what I learned last night, I would have joined the group on Saddle Rock in putting in for the change from half acre to one acre.

David Tunick

On Sun, Dec 1, 2013 at 3:27 PM, Richard W. Redniss < rick.redniss@rednissmead.com > wrote: Great

I will get there early. I can stop by your house at 430 if it helps.

On Dec 1, 2013, at 3:25 PM, "David Tunick" < dtunick@tunickart.com > wrote:

Thanks, Rich. I'll try to be there at the beginning for a few minutes.

David

On Sun, Dec 1, 2013 at 1:10 PM, Richard W. Redniss < <u>rick.redniss@rednissmead.com</u>> wrote: Have fun.

If you have anything specific you want discuss or show me I am happy to make a time.

On Dec 1, 2013, at 11:57 AM, "David Tunick" < dtunick@tunickart.com > wrote:

As I indicated a few days ago, I cannot make it. (17 people coming to my house for dinner at 6:00, and we'll be in preparation.)

David Tunick

On Sun, Dec 1, 2013 at 11:38 AM, Richard W. Redniss < rick.redniss@rednissmead.com > wrote:
The meeting will be 5 pm today at susan and johns.
Thank you

On Nov 30, 2013, at 11:26 AM, "Richard W. Redniss" < rick.redniss@rednissmead.com > wrote:

Answers below.